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St Joseph’s Catering  

Daily Baguette Ordering Service  

 

3rd February 2017  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

From Monday 27th February the kitchen will be offering a daily lunch baguette ordering service 
to KS2, this will be for a trial period initially during the second half of the spring term.  
 
Orders will need to be placed by 9.30am on the day required at a cost of £1.00 each. You will 
have the option of choosing between three fillings; cheese, ham or tuna.   

How to order 
 
From Monday 27th February there will be a new post box which will be on the wall by the tuck 
shop window for your baguette orders.   Your order needs to be in a named envelope with 
your filling choice clearly indicated.   
 
Please ensure that orders are placed by 9:30am daily your child will collect their order at 
lunch time. 
Please note: Orders are not be placed with office staff, or via telephone. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Tina Currien  
Kitchen Manager    
 
 
 

 


